Quilters’ Connection
Adopt-A-Fabric Committee

Adopt-a-Fabric provides a way for QC members to re-cycle unused fabric and other quilt related or sewing related items,
and to recover part of the original costs. Items for sale may also include books, magazines, fabric strips and scraps,
ribbons and trimmings, and threads.

The Adopt-a-Fabric table is available at most guild meetings. Ideally, it is staffed with two or three Committee members.
QC members place each item for sale in a Ziploc bag with two 3”x 5” cards. Each card has the member’s name, phone
number, a brief description of the item for sale, and the price. Members place their items for sale on the Adopt-a-Fabric
table before the guild meeting, and return to pick up any unsold items after the meeting.

When an item is sold, one card is retained by Adopt-a-Fabric. At the next meeting, sellers receive envelopes from the

Committee containing one of their original cards and 90% of the sale amount. The Chair maintains accounts of sales and
forwards a report with 10% of cash sales to the QC Treasurer each month
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